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Construction Updates

Phase 1

This week utility crews have been working on the water main improvements. Re-bolting fire
hydrants and water main gate valves will be finished this week. On Monday, May 6 concrete crews
will be onsite removing curb and gutter panels for replacement. Pouring of the new curb and
gutters will follow later next week. Currently reclaiming (grinding) of the existing road surface is
scheduled for Monday, May 13.

Phase 2
This week crews began the water main and fire hydrant re-bolting. This work will continue into
next week. Crews will wait for school to let out before any additional improvements.

Phase 3
Phase 3is currently waiting for a reclaiming (grinding) of the existing road surface date.

Phase 4

Crews will start cutting concrete curbing on Thursday, May 9. With concrete sawing on the
schedule, please have irrigation systems marked along the back of the curb no later than
Wednesday, May 8.

Door Hangers

The City will communicate short-term project updates such as driveway impacts and temporary
mailbox needs via door hangers in residential areas. Check your front door each evening for
project updates. If you have a storm door, leave it unlocked so project representatives can place
the door hanger on your interior door - this will ensure you still get the door hanger during periods
of windy weather.

Contact Shane Murphy, the onsite City Project Representative, at 952-737-7409 or Dan Bailey at
507-316-8771 for more information.
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